
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

16
th
 March 2018 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

I am writing to inform you that after Easter we have a number of staff changes.  

 

Mrs K Lee, School Business Manager, will be leaving to join Wickersley Partnership Trust as a finance 

manager working with seven primary schools. Mrs Lee has worked at Whitehill for many years and has in 

that time been a very professional, friendly, caring and welcoming key member of the formidable school 

team. I have been privileged to work with Mrs Lee for the last four years and I am sure as parents you will 

understand how much we will miss her.  I would like to personally thank Mrs Lee for all of her support, 

dedication and care to not only me as a headteacher but all of our community. Her presence will be greatly 

missed across the school and I know you will definitely miss her welcoming smile, friendly face and her 

singing in the office!   

 

After Easter, Miss McDermott, Deputy Head, has been asked by Wickersley Partnership trust to support 

another primary school in our trust as the head teacher is away from school. She will be an Associate Head 

Teacher at her new school until the end of Summer. I am really proud of her achievements and know she 

will do a wonderful job of supporting the school.  I have worked closely with Miss McDermott over the last 

four years and would again like to personally thank her for all her hard work and dedication to the children 

in our care. 

   

Your children’s education comes first and we have already appointed two experienced classroom teachers to 

work with Miss McDermott’s class. Mrs Knight and Mrs Dobson, have already met the children and read 

them a story and are looking forward to seeing the children after Easter. I personally have worked with both 

Mrs Knight and Mrs Dobson before and can guarantee that the children will have a wonderful time. Miss 

Mc Dermott will be returning to school every week to ensure her class are working hard and that no learning 

is missed and to keep in touch with you all. 

 

I am sure you will join with me in wishing both Mrs Lee and Miss McDermott well in their new roles. They 

will be very much missed by all of us.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Ann-Marie Lee 

Head Teacher 
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